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  Unlimited Horizons Peter W. Merlin,2015 Designed
as a stopgap measure to provide overhead
reconnaissance capability during the early years
of the Cold War, the versatile U-2 has since
evolved to meet changing requirements well into
the 21st century. Though many authors have
documented the airplane's operational history, few
have made more than a cursory examination of its
technical aspects or its role as a NASA research
platform. This volume includes an overview of the
origin and development of the Lockheed U-2 family
of aircraft with early National Advisory Committee
for Aeronautics (NACA) and National Aeronautics
and Space Administration (NASA) involvement,
construction and materials challenges faced by
designers and builders, releasable performance
characteristics and capabilities, use of U-2 and
ER-2 airplanes as research platforms, and
technical and programmatic lessons learned.
  Introduction to autogyros, helicopters, and
other V/STOL aircraft Franklin D. Harris,2011
  American Airpower Comes Of Age—General Henry H.
“Hap” Arnold’s World War II Diaries Vol. II
[Illustrated Edition] Gen. Henry H. “Hap.”
Arnold,2015-11-06 Includes the Aerial Warfare In
Europe During World War II illustrations pack with
over 180 maps, plans, and photos. Gen Henry H.
“Hap.” Arnold, US Army Air Forces (AAF) Chief of
Staff during World War II, maintained diaries for
his several journeys to various meetings and
conferences throughout the conflict. Volume 1
introduces Hap Arnold, the setting for five of his
journeys, the diaries he kept, and evaluations of
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those journeys and their consequences. General
Arnold’s travels brought him into strategy
meetings and personal conversations with virtually
all leaders of Allied forces as well as many AAF
troops around the world. He recorded his
impressions, feelings, and expectations in his
diaries. Maj Gen John W. Huston, USAF, retired,
has captured the essence of Henry H. Hap
Arnold—the man, the officer, the AAF chief, and
his mission. Volume 2 encompasses General Arnold’s
final seven journeys and the diaries he kept
therein.
  Misconceptions about the Tuskegee Airmen Daniel
Haulman,2023-02-15 Once an obscure piece of World
War II history, the Tuskegee Airmen are now among
the most celebrated and documented aviators in
military history. With this growth in popularity,
however, have come a number of inaccurate stories
and assumptions. Misconceptions about the Tuskegee
Airmen refutes fifty-five of these myths,
correcting the historical record while preserving
the Airmen’s rightful reputation as excellent
servicemen. The myths examined include: the
Tuskegee Airmen never losing a bomber to an enemy
aircraft; that Lee Archer was an ace; that Roscoe
Brown was the first American pilot to shoot down a
German jet; that Charles McGee has the highest
total combat missions flown; and that Daniel
“Chappie” James was the leader of the “Freeman
Field Mutiny.” Historian Daniel Haulman, an expert
on the Airmen with many published books on the
subject, conclusively disproves these
misconceptions through primary documents like
monthly histories, daily narrative mission
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reports, honor-awarding orders, and reports on
missing crews, thereby proving that the Airmen
were praiseworthy, even without embellishments to
their story.
  Strategy For Defeat: The Luftwaffe, 1933-1945
[Illustrated Edition] Williamson Murray,2015-11-06
Includes the Aerial Warfare In Europe During World
War II illustrations pack with over 200 maps,
plans, and photos. This book is a comprehensive
analysis of an air force, the Luftwaffe, in World
War II. It follows the Germans from their prewar
preparations to their final defeat. There are many
disturbing parallels with our current situation. I
urge every student of military science to read it
carefully. The lessons of the nature of warfare
and the application of airpower can provide the
guidance to develop our fighting forces and
employment concepts to meet the significant
challenges we are certain to face in the future.
  The Army Air Forces in World War II: Men and
planes ,1948
  Handbook of Model Rocketry George Harry
Stine,1983 This National Association of Rocketry
handbook covers designing and building your first
model rocket to launching and recovery techniques,
and setting up a launch area for competition.
  Sweeping Forward ,2013 The X-29 was an unusual
aircraft with a truly unique silhouette. It
combined many features that challenged the
technologies of its day and represented special
problems for the developers and the team of
testers responsible for documenting its features
and design goals. This book is a look at the big
picture of what this team accomplished in a
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relatively fast-paced test program involving the
truly unique X-29.
  Technology and the Air Force Jacob
Neufeld,2009-06 Proceedings of a symposium co-
sponsored by the Air Force Historical Foundation
and the Air Force History and Museums Program. The
symposium covered relevant Air Force technologies
ranging from the turbo-jet revolution of the 1930s
to the stealth revolution of the 1990s.
Illustrations.
  Facing the Heat Barrier T. A. Heppenheimer,2006
Hypersonics is the study of flight at speeds where
aerodynamic heating dominates the physics of the
problem. Typically this is Mach 5 and higher.
Hypersonics is an engineering science with close
links to supersonics and engine design. Within
this field, many of the most important results
have been experimental. The principal facilities
have been wind tunnels and related devices, which
have produced flows with speeds up to orbital
velocity. Why is it important? Hypersonics has had
two major applications. The first has been to
provide thermal protection during atmospheric
entry. Success in this enterprise has supported
ballistic-missile nose cones, has returned
strategic reconnaissance photos from orbit and
astronauts from the Moon, and has even dropped an
instrument package into the atmosphere of Jupiter.
The last of these approached Jupiter at four times
the speed of a lunar mission returning to Earth.
Work with re-entry has advanced rapidly because of
its obvious importance. The second application has
involved high-speed propulsion and has sought to
develop the scramjet as an advanced airbreathing
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ramjet. Scramjets are built to run cool and
thereby to achieve near-orbital speeds. They were
important during the Strategic Defense Initiative,
when a set of these engines was to power the
experimental X-30 as a major new launch vehicle.
This effort fell short, but the X-43A, carrying a
scramjet, has recently flown at Mach 9.65 by using
a rocket. Atmospheric entry today is fully mature
as an engineering discipline. Still, the Jupiter
experience shows that work with its applications
continues to reach for new achievements. Studies
of scramjets, by contrast, still seek full
success, in which such engines can accelerate a
vehicle without the use of rockets. Hence, there
is much to do in this area as well. For instance,
work with computers may soon show just how good
scramjets can become. NASA SP-2007-4232
  Aerospace power in the twenty-first century a
basic primer Clayton K. S. Chun,2001 Dr. Chun's
Aerospace Power in the Twenty-First Century: A
Basic Primer is a great start towards
understanding the importance of aerospace power
and its ability to conduct modern warfare.
Aerospace power is continually changing because of
new technology, threats, and air and space
theories. However, many basic principles about
aerospace power have stood the test of time and
warfare. This book provides the reader with many
of these time-tested ideas for consideration and
reflection. Although Aerospace Power in the
Twenty-First Century was written for future
officers, individuals desiring a broad overview of
aerospace power are invited to read, share, and
discuss many of the ideas and thoughts presented
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here. Officers from other services will find that
this introduction to air and space forces will
give them a good grasp of aerospace power. More
experienced aerospace leaders can use this book to
revisit many of the issues that have affected air
and space forces in the past and that might affect
them in the future. Air Force officers will
discover that Aerospace Power in the Twenty-First
Century is a very timely and reflective resource
for their professional libraries.
  Cave of the Winds Joseph R. Chambers,2014
  The Paths of Heaven The Evolution of Airpower
Theory ,1997 Airpower is not widely understood.
Even though it has come to play an increasingly
important role in both peace and war, the basic
concepts that define and govern airpower remain
obscure to many people, even to professional
military officers. This fact is largely due to
fundamental differences of opinion as to whether
or not the aircraft has altered the strategies of
war or merely its tactics. If the former, then one
can see airpower as a revolutionary leap along the
continuum of war; but if the latter, then airpower
is simply another weapon that joins the arsenal
along with the rifle, machine gun, tank,
submarine, and radio. This book implicitly assumes
that airpower has brought about a revolution in
war. It has altered virtually all aspects of war:
how it is fought, by whom, against whom, and with
what weapons. Flowing from those factors have been
changes in training, organization, administration,
command and control, and doctrine. War has been
fundamentally transformed by the advent of the
airplane.



8

  Case Studies in the Achievement of Air
Superiority Benjamin Franklin Cooling (III),1994
  Bringing the Future Within Reach Robert S.
Arrighi,2016 The book documents Glenn's many
research specialties over those 75 years. Among
them are early jet engines and rockets; flight
safety and fuel efficiency tested in premier icing
and wind tunnels; liquid hydrogen fuel which,
despite skeptics like aerospace engineer Wernher
von Braun, helped the U.S. win the race to the
moon; and electric propulsion, considered key to
future space flight. Space enthusiasts, aviation
personnel, aerospace engineers, and inventors may
be interested in this comprehensive and milestone
volume. Other related products: NASA at 50:
Interviews With NASA\'s Senior Leadership can be
found here: https:
//bookstore.gpo.gov/products/sku/033-000-01360-4
Other products published by National Aeronautical
and Space Administration (NASA) can be found here:
https: //bookstore.gpo.gov/agency/550
  Carl A. Spaatz and the Air War in Europe Richard
G. Davis,1993 This is the first detailed
examination of the career of the highest-ranking
U.S. Army Air Forces officer in Europe during
World War II.
  On the Frontier Richard P. Hallion,1984
  Developing Your Full Range of Leadership Fil J.
Arenas,Daniel A. Connelly,Michael David
Williams,2019-07 Leadership is a daunting subject
for most developing leaders, but eventually all
followers will be called upon to lead. Where do we
start? What model or theory do we utilize? The
choices become overwhelming for anyone attempting
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online searches. Everywhere you look are
leadership books, programs, degrees, workshops,
seminars, boot camps, and even mobile apps! Many
organizations at Air University are utilizing the
full range of leadership approach. Initially
introduced by James MacGregor Burns in 1978 and
Bernard Bass in1985, these transformational and
transactional leadership styles have sustained
nearly four decades. Through (1) idealized
transformational leader behaviors, one may raise
the levels of his or her ethical and moral values
while committing to doing the right thing for
himself or herself and his or her followers: (2)
by using inspirational motivation, leaders learn
to articulate a vision to energize followers to
accomplish more than they ever thought possible;
(3) by intellectually stimulating followers,
leaders will challenge followers to create and
innovate as they reframe problems with renewed
visions; and by providing individualized
consideration, leaders may learn to incorporate
each member's distinct gifts and talents as
individual contributors to the organizational
team. These transformational behaviors can offer
connections to reaching (4) authentic
transformational leadership by incorporating not
only ethics and values but also, according to John
Sosik, virtues and character strengths to refine
one's leadership acumen, ameliorating leader-
follower dynamics
  Information Rules Carl Shapiro,Hal R.
Varian,1999 As one of the first books to distill
the economics of information and networks into
practical business strategies, this is a guide to
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the winning moves that can help business leaders--
from writers, lawyers and finance professional to
executives in the entertainment, publishing and
hardware and software industries-- navigate
successfully through the information economy.
  The Hunt for Zero Point Nick Cook,2007-12-18
This riveting work of investigative reporting and
history exposes classified government projects to
build gravity-defying aircraft--which have an
uncanny resemblance to flying saucers. The atomic
bomb was not the only project to occupy government
scientists in the 1940s. Antigravity technology,
originally spearheaded by scientists in Nazi
Germany, was another high priority, one that still
may be in effect today. Now for the first time, a
reporter with an unprecedented access to key
sources in the intelligence and military
communities reveals suppressed evidence that tells
the story of a quest for a discovery that could
prove as powerful as the A-bomb. The Hunt for Zero
Point explores the scientific speculation that a
zero point of gravity exists in the universe and
can be replicated here on Earth. The pressure to
be the first nation to harness gravity is immense,
as it means having the ability to build military
planes of unlimited speed and range, along with
the most deadly weaponry the world has ever seen.
The ideal shape for a gravity-defying vehicle
happens to be a perfect disk, making antigravity
tests a possible explanation for the numerous UFO
sightings of the past 50 years. Chronicling the
origins of antigravity research in the world's
most advanced research facility, which was
operated by the Third Reich during World War II,
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The Hunt for Zero Point traces U.S. involvement in
the project, beginning with the recruitment of
former Nazi scientists after the war. Drawn from
interviews with those involved with the research
and who visited labs in Europe and the United
States, The Hunt for Zero Point journeys to the
heart of the twentieth century's most puzzling
unexplained phenomena.
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